
Borough Councillor report from Sherin Akhtar to UPC – 18th March 2024 

 

This month has been busy with lots concerns from residents mainly with regards to  
 
Parking 
Pot holes  
Drainage 
Works in and around Upton 
Speeding  
Dog poo on streets  
 
I have been busy with all this.  
 
I have been to the local plan meeting looking forward at Upton and its priorities for the 
future. I spoke about priorities for Upton as a Cllr however this is all in the beginning 
stages and CWaC are keen to seek the views of residents to help shape policy for the 
future. Watch this space.  
 
 
Views are being sought by CWaC about our  
Libraries and Wilder Cheshire.  
Closing dates are coming soon.  
 


